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Lennon, Smith, Souleret Engineering, Inc. (LSSE), a 95-person civil engineering and surveying firm 
founded in 1985, is pleased to announce the acquisition of Rabell Surveying and Engineering, LLC 
on May 1, 2019.  Rabell Surveying and Engineering, LLC will now be Rabell Surveying and 
Engineering A Division of LSSE.   
 
We welcome the Rabell Team to our LSSE Family and look forward to our continued growth for 
municipal and private clients for both surveys and civil engineering. Robert L. Rabell, P.L.S., P.E., 
founder of Rabell Surveying and Engineering, LLC, will remain with LSSE in the position of Senior 
Engineer/ Chief of Surveys of the Erie County Branch office. Matthew L. Swanson, P.L.S. will 
manage the Erie County Branch office.  Matthew has 22 years of experience and was a partner with 
Rabell Surveying and Engineering, LLC. 
 
Lennon, Smith, Souleret Engineering, Inc.’s Headquarters is located in Coraopolis, PA, and with the 
addition of Rabell Surveying and Engineering clients, the LSSE Team now serves over 75 municipal 
clients located throughout western PA and OH, including townships, boroughs, sewer and water 
authorities, higher education and utilities.  LSSE also serves the commercial and residential site 
development market and has completed civil site design and permitting of over 4 million square feet 
of industrial park distribution centers, commercial sites and residential subdivisions comprising over 
4,500 residential units.  Rabell Surveying and Engineering A Division of LSSE offers similar land 
surveying and civil engineering services to individuals, developers, municipalities, authorities, 
architects and contractors in northwestern PA and eastern OH areas since its founding in 1981. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://lsse.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Fall-2019.pdf  
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